On December 9%, 2016, the Enroll-HD Data Safety Monitoring Committee met to review the clinical data
coliected in the Enroll-HD study. Particular focus was paid to the reportable events to ensure the safety
of the study participants. It was determined after careful review that Enroll-HD does not expose the
participants to unreasonable or unnecessary research risks. The decision was made by the committee to
continue with the study as planned with no modifications required to the protocol.
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